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November 22, 2021

Attention: Mayor and Council
RE: Requesting Support for the Construction of Synthetic Turf Surfaces at Blackburn Park

We are writing to you on behalf of the Shuswap Youth Soccer Association (SYSA). The SYSA intends to
submit applications for funding related to the construction of new synthetic turf playing surfaces on the
Southwest portion of Blackburn Park.

We have two requests of Mayor and Council:

1. Support efforts of SYSA to work on the Southwest portion of Blackburn Park for new synthetic
turf playing facilities; and

2. Provide a Letter of Support for SYSA Grant Applications to fundraise for the new synthetic turf
facilities on the Southwest portion of Blackburn Park.

We are not currently requesting any financial assistance for this project. We understand a leasing
agreement would not be considered for this future facility as it would become a part of City property.

Sincerely,

Jayme Franklin
SYSA Interim Vice-Chair
SYSA Facilities Committee Chair

Kari Wilkinson
SYSA Director
SYSA Facilities Committee



